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Chairman Ghanbari, Vice-Chair Plummer, Ranking Member Thomas, and members of 
the House Homeland Security Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide written 
testimony today on HB 232. 
 
On behalf of the 2000 members of our Society I/we strongly support this bill. As we are 

a Patriotic Educational Organization, and America's 250th Anniversary is just around the 

corner we feel this will help the citizens of Ohio to show support for the founding of the 

greatest country on Earth.   

 

It is for these reasons that I believe Ohio should have a Historical and Patriotic Education 
license plate to support the work of the Ohio Society Sons of the American Revolution.  
 
We ask that the honorable members of the Ohio House of Representatives approve 

HB232.  We thank you for your support.   

 

Mr. Chairman and members of the House Homeland Security Committee, thank you for 
the opportunity to provide written testimony here today.   
 
Respectfully, 
Donald G. Miller  
 


